

Motion without Notice - Overdose Prevention and Response by frontline TTC Employees

TTC Board Decision

The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 12, 2019, referred the following motion to staff:

- 1. The TTC Board receive for information the attached petition requesting frontline TTC employees be trained in overdose recognition and response and equipped with lifesaving naloxone.
- 2. The TTC Board request the Chief Executive Officer to participate with Toronto Public Health the Chair of the Toronto Drug Strategy, and the Works Agency in their development of a comprehensive overdose prevention strategy.